
 

 

San Mateo Ave    
MILDURA     
5023 1851    
mildura.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
www.facebook.com.au/ 
MilduraPrimarySchool 

OSHC 1300 665 699 05/08/2021 

Next Monday, 9th August, pupil free day. 

Student Learning Conference  

 times have been sent home 

 with your child. 

Learning Conferences will be by Compass Webex 
 

Athletics Day 

Next Wednesday, 11th August is  

Mildura Primary School athletics day. 

These will be held at the aerodrome ovals.  

Please remember to return your note by Tuesday 10th. 

 Come to school in your team colours.  

Remember to bring  warm clothing, lunch, water, and a hat. 

There will be no lunch orders on this day. 

Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions, parents are unable to attend. 

The office will be unattended from 9.30am-3pm, as all staff will be 

at the event. 

Mildura Primary School’s photo day 

 will be held on  

Thursday 26th August. 

Due to the reduction of handling of cash, all photos 

orders will be online this year. 

Online booking instructions  

are in this newsletter. 



 

 

UPDATING STUDENT  
CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

Sometimes it is important for the school to contact parents or guardians immediately. For this reason it is im-
portant that ALL the information in the school records is kept up to date. It is essential that the school have a 
current emergency telephone number of the parent / guardian as well as one of a close, reliable friend. 

 

Prep 2022 enrolments 
 now open. 

If your child is attending Mildura Primary school in 2022 
please contact the office on 5023 1851.  

 
Enrolment packs are ready to be collected 

 from the office. 

Sun Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 

 02 03 04 05 06 07 

08 09 
Learning Confer-
ences-student 

Free Day 

10 11 
Athletics Day 

12 13 14 

15 16 17 
Grade 5/6 camp 

18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 
School Photos 

27 28 

29 30 31 01 02 03 04 



 

 

 

Modesty 
PK-Storm Neilson 
PM-Mustafa Ahmadzay 
PZ-Leo Kenna 
1S-Preston Peterson 
1P-Dinie Abdul Rahman 
2E-Jaz Baxter 
2S-Winter Kroek 
3C-Alexic Francis-Corrin 
3M-Aqilah Hazman 
4C-Japji Chuhan 
4S-Jafari Binyoko 
6L-Laylah Biles Peterson Proudly sponsored by 

Bobby+ Me 

Team Work 
PK-Rory Byers 
PM-Jayda Lawson 
PZ-Rosie Badanoch 
1S-Tanish Nayyar 
1P-Tiffany Stackpool 
2E-Brandon Nguyen 
2S– Juritha Alenge 
3A-Lofa Tony 
3C-Rhainnon Cass 
3M-Koa Sherrin 
4S-Jacqueline Alenge 
4T-Kobe Adolph 
5M-Mahdi Jafari 

Generosity 
PK-Jayse Masoe 
PM-Ryder Evans Walker 
PZ-Noah Arnold 
1S-Chase Brown 
1P-Steven Peterson 
2E-Maddison Peterson 
2S-Bahati Regina 
3A-Cole Biles-Peterson 
3C-Madison Peterson 
3M-Alice Kelly 
4S-Lamelia Peterson 
4T-Aisyah Abdullah 
6L-Sadie Bagley 

Fairness 
PK-Chelsey Clarke 
PM-Bray Thomas 
PZ-Leo Kenna 
1S-Brent Harris 
1P-Chunzom Tenzin 
2E-Jamie Pryor 
2S-Liam Kamps 
3A-Summer Dempsey-Crouch 
3C-Harry Caudwell 
3M-Joey Quiroz 
4S-Emil Rahman 
5M-Shakira Wyld 

4C working with Equivalent Fractions  



 

 

What’s Happening in the Patch? 
It has been a very busy few weeks in the Patch and we certainly welcomed the wonderful rain. Hopefully, the forecast rain for 
this week will also fall. As the students have been learning, rain not only brings the fresh water but also drops very important 
nitrogen onto our garden. Nitrogen is one of the key elements in many fertilisers- but there is nothing better than the real stuff 
falling from the skies.  
After learning all about bees, the students in the garden classes decided that there should be some more flowers around our 
school to attract bees to our vegetable patch and our fruit trees. So they have transformed the old garden bed behind the li-
brary. The Year 3 students worked really hard preparing the bed by transferring a heap of soil, compost and mulch and water-
ing it all. The Year 4 students planted out bulbs and flower seedlings, added snail bait and watered.  It was wonderful to see 
the teamwork and everyone enjoyed having the opportunity to work with the big garden tools. We collect weather data very 
week, and last week when the ‘feels like’ temperature was just 20, the classes stayed indoors and learnt interesting things 
about weather maps- for example the isobar lines that tell us how strong the winds will be and about cold weather systems that 
come from Antarctica and bring us cold winds. We also learnt  how to construct a graph on the ipads. I think we were all sur-
prised how simple it was and it was a great way to show some of the weather data we had collected during the term.  
 
But most exciting of all was the testing for the Wheelbarrow Licences. Everyone had to load and unload a wheelbarrow safely, 
walk forwards, walk backwards and weave between some cones without losing their load of tools or knocking over the cones. 
There was a 100% success rate for each class- such an amazing effort. The children encouraged each other along and helped 
by taking photos of their classmates as they went through their test so they could add the photos to their Kitchen Garden Dia-
ry.  
                                                             
It has been busy in the kitchen too. All classes have learnt how to make their own pasta as well as a few new Italian words. 
Everyone had an attempt at making different pasta shapes one week and then the following week some students made pasta, 
other students made the pasta sauce. In the past week, we made Vegetable Soup, Fruit Muffins, Brazilian Cheese Bread, and 
continually practised those dishwashing skills and knife skills.  
 

ENVIRO CLUB NEWS  

The club members have been 
helping out with the new gar-

den beds by doing extra water-
ing and fertilising the new 

flower seedlings. They have 
also helped out with weeding 

the daffodil garden bed in front 
of the 3/4 building. Don’t for-
get- if you are in Grade 5 or 6 
you can join the Enviro Club. 

We come together at lunchtime 
every Thursday.  
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Mildura Primary School’s photo day will be held on  
Thursday 26th August. 

Due to the reduction of  handling of cash, all photos orders 
will be online this year. 

Please see the instructions below on how to order your 
child's photos. 


